Public Comment Form

Garden Drive Traffic Calming

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. You may make comments on this form
and leave it with City staff at today’s meeting, or take it home to fill out. Please write legibly, include
your complete mailing address, and sign your comment form.

Comment forms can be mailed to:  Andrew Briedwell
Public Works Department
City of Columbia
PO Box 6015
Columbia, MO 65205

Comments may also be faxed to.... (573) 449-9641
or forwarded via E-mail to... pubw@CoMo.gov
(please include “Garden Drive Traffic Calming” in the subject line and
provide your name and complete mailing address)

ﬂ I support traffic calming being installed on Garden Drive.

L i Traffic Calming wouldn’t bother me if it were implemented.

1 IdoNOT support traffic calming being installed on Garden Drive.

[

We are accepting comments until September 1, 2023. Thank you for your input.

Comments:
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There is more space on the back of this form.

** The personal information requested below is not required and could be made available to the public.
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Sped bumps don't work on Primrose, what makes people think they will work on Garden Dr. If you want them by the park fine, not
the whole st.

Sped Bumps DON'T work
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